MIRION 1

TECHNOLOGIES e

April 20, 2021

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1

2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Attention: Commercial, Industrial, R&D and Academic Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Subject: Notification of New Management Contact — Mr. Stephen Earl
USNRC License 06-15099-01
Docket No. 03008562

Dear Sir/ Madam:

As of May 1, 2021, Mr. Stephen Earl is the newly assigned management contact for Mirion
Technologies (Canberra), Inc. (see contact information below) as | am leaving the company
on April 30, 2021.

Should you have any questions or desire any additional information, please do not hesitate
to get in touch with me at 203-639-2348 before April 30, 2021, or with the Radiation Safety
officer, Mr. Terrence Schwager at 203-639-2462.

Sincerely,
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Mr. Keith Phillips
Director of Engineering

New Mirion Technologies (Canberra), Inc. management contact:
Mr. Stephen Earl
General Manager
Email: searl@mirion.com
Telephone: 203-639-2121

3

DTERD

2bl

CoeTud 121



